
 
 
 
TO:  Dr. Gearl Loden  
FROM: Julie Weaver 
RE:  Donations 
DATE:  February 14, 2017 
 

The following donations have been presented to the Tupelo Public 
School District.  At this time, we request that the Tupelo Public 
School District Board of Trustees acknowledge and accept these 
donations on behalf of the schools listed below.   
 
 

Donation # 2016-2017 – 039 
Description: $1,268.46 
Given By:  THS Boys Basketball Boosters    
Purpose: 9th Grade Boys Basketball Uniforms 
Site:   THS      
Presented By: Eddie Moore 
 
 

Donation # 2016-2017 – 040 
Description:  $500     
Given By:  BlueSky Corporation    
Purpose: None 
Site:   Milam      
Presented By: Paul Moton 
 
 
 

Donation # 2016-2017 – 041 
Description: $1,706.80 
Given By:  Renasant Bank     
Purpose: MS Stock Market Game Participates  
Site:   Milam      
Presented By: Paul Moton 
 
 

Donation # 2016-2017 – 042 
Description:  $4,000     
Given By:  THS Girls Basketball Booster Club 
Purpose: Girls Varsity Basketball  
Site:   THS      
Presented By: Eddie Moore 
 
 

Donation # 2016-2017 – 043 
Description:  $1,430 
Given By:  Summit Truck Center  
Purpose: Bus of the Month Program 
Site:   Transportation Office 
Presented By: Mary Ann Plasencia 
 


